Drainage Work Group Meeting

When:		Wednesday , December 8, 2022		11:00 a.m. - 1:50 p.m. Hybrid In person & virtual

Outlet Adequacy 
Making progress in the discussion and potential sub committee structure for outlet adequacy. Names of several DWG members have been provided and shared as well as a few folks from the DMT who have time/interest in participation. Some discussion on timing out an outcome was had and the goal is to have check in communications with the DWG as pertinent progress is made (Not driven by schedule exactly but more progress based) and that the goal would be some first set of feedback/reporting back to the DWG at our first scheduled meeting in June/July of 2023. 

BWSR Water Quality and Storage Update
Rita Weaver gave an update on proposed RFP language for the next round of Storage grants as a general FYI to the workgroup membership. Some brief discussion on the concepts of broader inclusion of “drainage projects” (as defined in 103E) and the ability to tie storage opportunities to drainage projects in the future. 
[bookmark: _Hlk120873723]
DNR Early Coordination Proposal and Discussion
DNR staff provided a copy of the proposed policy which was discussed more broadly in the outreach meetings they talked about in the previous meeting. Staff spent some time going over the purpose of the proposal and walked through the proposed language. There was much discussion from DWG members. Some general feedback was the timing of unveiling policy language in a hope for action this session was not ideal based on the feedback from some members. Specifics on the proposal actions and meeting requirements needed additional feedback and discussion to understand potential fiscal impacts and timing implications for drainage authorities. Drainage Authorities expressed some concern with needing more clarity on what DNR anticipated as next steps or if the intention was to get DWG consensus or not prior to moving things forward. Some groups also expressed appreciation for bringing a proposal forward for discussion since with out something to react to it can be challenging to better understand the intended direction. It was fairly clear that there were a number of groups who were not in a position to be comfortable moving things forward from a policy perspective without more DWG deliberation.  DNR staff indicated they would take the feedback received and share with their staff and leadership to assess next steps. 

